
 

 

 

 

  

This week it was Safer Internet Day. We talked about what it means to get 
scammed and what it might look like. The children took a quiz about who the best 
person to tell would be in different situations relating to being safe online.  

Also this week, we took part in the RSPB’s Big Schools’ Birdwatch. We made 
birdfeeders to hang outside then we observed and recorded which birds we saw 
come into the area outside. We saw magpies, blackbirds, sparrows, pigeons, 
robins and blue tits. 

Our WOW day on Thursday was great fun. We talked about our costumes; 
launched our rockets; played space themed games and watched The Smeds and 
the Smoos.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
HALF TERM 
 

 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Practise common exception word spellings.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 
6.3.25 - World Book Day 
 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

39% 

Value of the 
Term: 

Be 
Responsible 


